
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: November 1, 2005 

Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Tom Baltazar, Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:30 PM 

 
Dave motioned, Heather seconded Meeting Opened 7:25 PM 
 
Minutes from previous meeting read and accepted as written. 
 
Tom Spoke with resident at 11 Mountain Road he will have system pumped after another 
complaint. 
 
Cindy Pourier - Well Permit - 135 Sturbridge Road - 2 C 5  Well permit110105-1 issued. New 
Construction Well greater 100 ft from SAS.  Septic construction permit issued. 110105-2. 
 
Rebecca Hilbig - 9 Hamilton Drive wants copy of Septic for 1 Hamilton Dr. 
 
Jay McGlone - 3 Evelyn Drive Ext? - Well Permit Approved previous meeting. Sept 6 2005 
approved. Heather motioned Tom seconded Passed Unanimously 
 
Paid Bills - Arthur Quinn $750.00 For September 1 - 30 
 
Ray Boire - 18 Brandon Road - Zimmerman - Drafting a Title V passed letter for 18 Brandon 
Road. 
 
Heather motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting adjourned 8:30PM 
 
 


